
What is a major 
challenge in your life? 
 
 
 
Unit 1, Lesson 1 
 

Describe a major 
milestone in your life. 
 
 
 
Unit 1, Lesson 1 
 

Describe one major 
event in your life. 
 
 
 
Unit 1, Lesson 1 
 

When do temper 
tantrums usually 
occur? 
 
 
Unit 1, Lesson 1 
 

 
What will help learning 
occur in class? 
 
 
 
Unit 1, Lesson 1 
 

 
When does bad 
weather occur in 
Minnesota? 
 
 
Unit 1, Lesson 1 
 

What are some basic 
classroom concepts? 
 
 
 
Unit 1, Lesson 1 
 

Explain your concept of 
being polite. 
 
 
 
Unit 1, Lesson 1 
 

Explain your concept of 
respect. 
 
 
 
Unit 1, Lesson 1 
 

Name one distinction 
between a child and an 
adult. 
 
 
Unit 1, Lesson 1 
 

What is one distinction 
between a pet and a 
wild animal? 
 
 
Unit 1, Lesson 1 
 

How is your life in ABE 
distinct from your life 
at work? 
 
 
Unit 1, Lesson 1 
 

 
What factors caused 
you to want to get your 
GED? 
 
Unit 1, Lesson 1 
 

What factors led you to 
ABE classes? 
 
 
Unit 1, Lesson 1 
 

What factors will 
contribute to your 
academic success? 
 
Unit 1, Lesson 1 
 

 



What potential jobs do 
you see in your future? 

 

Unit 1, Lesson 2 

Name one potential 
challenge you may face 
when you leave ABE. 

Unit 1, Lesson 2 

During a storm what 
potential damage could 
occur? 

Unit 1, Lesson 2 

What are some 
classroom regulations? 

 

Unit 1, Lesson 2 

Name one driving 
regulation.  

 

Unit 1, Lesson 2 

What is a city or town 
regulation that you 
agree with? 

Unit 1, Lesson 2 

What is something you 
wish to achieve? 

 

Unit 1, Lesson 2 

What do you need in 
order to achieve your 
goals? 

Unit 1, Lesson 2 

Describe a past 
achievement.  

 

Unit 1, Lesson 2 

Name an instance 
when you were proud.  

 

Unit 1, Lesson 2 

Explain an instance 
when you were upset. 

 

Unit 1, Lesson 2 

I like many kinds of 
food. For instance, I 
like_____________. 

Unit 1, Lesson 2 

 

Name an initial 
reaction you had to this 
class. 

Unit 1, Lesson 2 

 

In the initial week of 
your time in ABE, 
describe how you felt. 

Unit 1, Lesson 2 

 

Explain your initial 
thoughts when faced 
with a challenge. 

Unit 1, Lesson 2 



Name one specific 

thing that has changed 

your life. 

Unit 2, Lesson 1 

What is a specific 

motivation in your life? 

 

Unit 2, Lesson 1 

How can being specific 

help someone learning 

a new job? 

Unit 2, Lesson 1 

What are some 

principles you live your 

life by? 

Unit 2, Lesson 1 

Name one principle of 

the classroom.  

 

Unit 2, Lesson 1 

Describe a principle 

your parents taught 

you. 

Unit 2, Lesson 1 

How would you 

interpret it if your 

friend is avoiding 

making eye contact 

with you?  

Unit 2, Lesson 1 

Describe how you 

interpret a score you 

get on class work or a 

test. 

Unit 2, Lesson 1 

Explain how the 

behavior of crying may 

be interpreted.  

Unit 2, Lesson 1 

Identify an important 

person in your life. 

 

Unit 2, Lesson 1 

Identify a challenge in 

your life. 

 

Unit 2, Lesson 1 

Identify and describe a 

positive aspect of your 

life. 

Unit 2, Lesson 1 

Describe a situation 

where you made an 

assumption and it 

turned out incorrect. 

Unit 2, Lesson 1 

Explain what you might 

assume if your teacher 

gives out homework 

today. 

Unit 2, Lesson 1 

After your first day in 

class, what did you 

assume about your 

teacher? 

Unit 2, Lesson 1 



What makes an issue 

complex? 

Unit 2, Lesson 2 

Explain the potential 

complexities of getting 

medical insurance. 

Unit 2, Lesson 2 

Explain a complex 

recipe you know. 

 

Unit 2, Lesson 2 

Name one thing in your 

life that requires 

maintenance.  

Unit 2, Lesson 2 

Explain the importance 

of maintenance in the 

classroom. 

Unit 2, Lesson 2 

Describe something 

that you have 

maintained. 

Unit 2, Lesson 2 

Describe something 

you have sought in the 

past. 

Unit 2, Lesson 2 

Explain a time when 

you sought advice.  

 

Unit 2, Lesson 2 

Describe a time 

someone sought advice 

from you. 

Unit 2, Lesson 2 

What is one way to 

imply you are upset 

with someone? 

 

Unit 2, Lesson 2 

If you wore a ripped T-

shirt and jeans to a job 

interview, what would 

that imply? 

Unit 2, Lesson 2 

If you suggest that 

someone isn’t telling 

the truth, what are you 

implying?  

Unit 2, Lesson 2 

Explain a time when 

you felt you had 

sufficient tools to 

succeed.  

Unit 2, Lesson 2 

What is something that 

you want to do but do 

not sufficient time for? 

 

Unit 2, Lesson 2 

Why is it important to 

have a sufficient supply 

of canned food during 

hurricane season? 

Unit 2, Lesson 2 

 



 
Name one way 
teachers evaluate how 
students are doing in 
class.  
Unit 3, Lesson 1 
 

How do you evaluate 
whether or not a 
relationship is healthy? 
 
Unit 3, Lesson 1 

Explain how a doctor’s 
evaluation can help 
with preventative care. 
 
Unit 3, Lesson 1 

Why do doctors 
analyze their patient’s 
blood? 
 
Unit 3, Lesson 1 

Explain why a careful 
analysis of in class work 
and homework is 
important. 
Unit 3, Lesson 1 

Before making an 
important decision, do 
you recommend 
analyzing the situation 
thoroughly?  
Unit 3, Lesson 1 

How is this class similar 
to schools you have 
attended before? 
 
Unit 3, Lesson 1 

Explain why siblings 
may looks similar. 
 
 
Unit 3, Lesson 1 

Do people vote for 
politicians with similar 
beliefs to themselves? 
 
Unit 3, Lesson 1 

What is a new law that 
should be established 
in your opinion? 
 
Unit 3, Lesson 1 

Describe how a person 
establishes a business. 
 
 
Unit 3, Lesson 1 

Why was the United 
States of America 
established? 
 
Unit 3, Lesson 1 

Describe a situation 
where the government 
distributes aid to 
people.  
 
Unit 3, Lesson 1 

If you had to give away 
a million dollars how 
would you distribute 
it? 
 
Unit 3, Lesson 1 

Do you believe the 
government should 
distribute health care 
to everyone? 
 
Unit 3, Lesson 1 

 



Describe a positive   
aspect in your life or 
work. 

Unit 3, Lesson 2 

Explain a challenging 
aspect of your life. 

 

Unit 3, Lesson 2 

What is the most 
enjoyable aspect of 
this class for you? 

Unit 3, Lesson 2 

What is your 
perception of a child 
screaming in a grocery 
store? 

Unit 3, Lesson 2 

What do you perceive 
if you notice a couple 
arguing in public? 

 

Unit 3, Lesson 2 

Have you ever been 
perceived in a negative 
way? 

 

Unit 3, Lesson 2 

What is a tradition in 
your family? 

 

Unit 3, Lesson 2 

Describe a specific 
meal tradition you 
have for holidays. 

Unit 3, Lesson 2 

Explain a tradition in 
this classroom. 

 

Unit 3, Lesson 2 

Name something that 
corresponds with 
writing a letter.  

 

Unit 3, Lesson 2 

What benefits 
generally corresponds 
with a promotion at 
work? 

Unit 3, Lesson 2 

What aspect of 
Minnesota 
corresponds with 
heavy jackets and 
coats? 

Unit 3, Lesson 2 

Describe how you 
would react to 
receiving an A or 100% 
on an exam? 

Unit 3, Lesson 2 

Explain a positive 
reaction you have had 
recently.  

 

Unit 3, Lesson 2 

What would the 
reaction of a smile 
suggest?  

 

Unit 3, Lesson 2 

 



 

 

If you could live in any 

area of Minnesota, 

where would you live? 

Unit 4, Lesson 1 

What is your favorite 

area of the place you 

grew up? 

Unit 4, Lesson 1 

What is something you 

like about the area 

where you live? 

Unit 4, Lesson 1 

Who is always available 

to help you when you 

need it? 

Unit 4, Lesson 1 

What would you do if 

the item you wanted to 

buy at the store wasn’t 

available? 

Unit 4, Lesson 1 

What resources are 

available to help you 

study? 

Unit 4, Lesson 1 

In your opinion, what 

issue causes arguments 

in families today? 

Unit 4, Lesson 1 

What is an issue that is 

often written about in 

the newspaper? 

Unit 4, Lesson 1 

Is unemployment an 

issue in your 

community?  

Unit 4, Lesson 1 

What is one subject 

you would like to 

research? 

Unit 4, Lesson 1 

What is one thing you 

could research that 

would help you get 

your GED? 

Unit 4, Lesson 1 

What type of research 

should a doctor be 

familiar with? 

Unit 4, Lesson 1 

What formula would 

you use to find the area 

of a rectangle? 

Unit 4, Lesson 1 

What is your formula 

for physical health? 

 

Unit 4, Lesson 1 

What is your formula 

for a happy life? 

 

Unit 4, Lesson 1 



 

Have you ever had a 

negative experience at 

the dentist? 

Unit 4, Lesson 2 

What is the difference 

between a positive and 

a negative reaction to 

taking a medication? 

Unit 4, Lesson 2 

What is your advice for 

someone with a 

negative attitude? 

Unit 4 , Lesson 2 

What is a good 

technique for learning 

your multiplication 

facts? 

Unit 4, Lesson 2 

Can you master a 

special technique the 

first time you do it? 

 

Unit 4, Lesson 2 

What technique do you 

use to remove stains 

from clothing? 

 

Unit 4, Lesson 2 

When was the last time 

you consented to let 

someone borrow 

something? 

Unit 4, Lesson 2 

Do you read through 

forms before you 

consent to signing 

them? 

Unit 4, Lesson2 

Why do schools need 

parental consent for 

field trips? 

 

Unit 4, Lesson 2 

What should parents 

emphasize with their 

children? 

 

Unit 4, Lesson 2 

What is one way you 

can emphasize the 

positive in your life? 

 

Unit 4, Lesson 2 

Did your family place 

an emphasis on 

education when you 

grew up? 

Unit 4, Lesson 2 

How can you remove 

negative influences 

from your life? 

 

Unit 4, Lesson 2 

Why do people remove 

snow and ice from 

sidewalks in the 

winter? 

Unit 4, Lesson 2 

Do you remove your 

shoes before entering 

your home? 

 

Unit 4, Lesson 2 


